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Subject: Record Request - 111 Aqueduct Ct.
 

 
Good Morning Arun,
 
I received your record request for 111 Aqueduct Ct.
 

 
For address 111 Aqueduct Ct., I have attached a file of the permit history. All of the permits for this property have been finaled. Also, I
found no record of code violations or fines. For more information on liens, summons, fines, and other fees you can contact:
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